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TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

75, Fetichurch Strect, E.C.3.
22nd April, 1943.
Dear Sir, FOR THE ATTENTION OF MR. F.J. COLVILL.

I duly received your letter of the 6th instant in
refcrence t0 the propeller of the motorship "EMPIRE CAVALIER"Y,
and beg to acqualnt you that enqulry has been mede of the
Soclety's Newcastle Offlce on this subject.

It 1s hoped that a further comrmunication will be
addressed to you early next week.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary of the Admiralty, (DeM+Be)
Room 6, 2nd Floor,
Dorland Ilouse,
Regent Street, S.W.l.
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